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July 5, 2016 
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL LICENSED NEW JERSEY MOTOR VEHICLE DEALERS REGARDING REQUIRED 
DISTRIBUTION OF INFORMATIONAL MATERIALS CONCERNING SPECIAL LEARNER’S PERMITS, 

EXAMINATION PERMITS AND PROBATIONARY DRIVER’S LICENSES 
 
 
Pursuant to P.L. 2015, c.286, effective August 1, 2016, a motor vehicle dealer must provide the New Jersey 
Motor Vehicle Commission’s (MVC) written informational material detailing the laws and conditions 
applicable to holders of special learner’s permits, examination permits and probationary driver’s licenses to 
anyone purchasing or leasing a motor vehicle from the dealer.   
 
 
The informational material can be printed directly from the MVC website at: 
 
http://www.state.nj.us/mvcbiz/pdf/About/GDLBrochure.pdf 
 
Directing a purchaser or lessor to the website in lieu of providing a printed copy of this informational material 
is not permissible.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Business Licensing Services unit at (609) 292-6500 ext. 5014.  
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